
Criw Cymraeg  

Criw Cymraeg is made up of one pupil from every class in our school. We meet 

on a fortnightly basis to discuss what we have been working on, the progress 

we are making and our future plans. We set a ‘phrase of the fortnight’ on a 

fortnightly basis and this phrase is promoted around the school by staff and 

Criw Cymraeg members. Over the past year, we have worked hard on 

promoting the use of Welsh around the school and have introduced the ‘Tocyn 

Iaith’ and ‘Siaradwr Yr Wythnos’ reward schemes to help with this. Pupils can 

earn ‘tokens’ by speaking Welsh around the school. The ‘Siaradwr Yr Wythnos’ 

award is a weekly award given to the ‘Welsh speaker of the week’ in each 

class. These schemes aim to encourage and reward pupils for using Welsh 

inside and outside of their classroom. We also ran a ‘Croeso’ poster 

competition earler in the year and the winners of this competition are 

displayed in each classroom. Most recently, we decided on a set of Welsh yard 

games that would be run by the Criw Crymraeg for pupils in our school. This 

was set up with the aim of promoting Welsh outside of the classroom in a fun 

and engaging way for all pupils. This year we would like to get the Welsh yard 

games running on a daily basis and to continue working on embedding Welsh 

into our school ethos. We love working co-operatively to continuously improve 

the use of Welsh in our school.  

 

 

 


